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PAMA to Focus on Roadie Advocacy

Paul and Courtney Klimson

As part of its ongoing commitment to sharing perspectives from knowledgeable and

respected industry voices, the Professional Audio Manufacturers Alliance (PAMA) is

extending an invitation to the audio community to join its November 17

membership meeting with featured guests Courtney and Paul Klimson, founders of

The Roadie Clinic.

The Roadie Clinic was launched in 2020 with the mission to empower and heal

roadies and their families by providing services and resources tailored to the

struggles of touring. PAMA has been a booster of The Roadie Clinic since its

inception, and Courtney and Paul will be sharing some of the ways that the

organization has grown with support from across the industry, including PAMA.

The free event will be held online at 12 PM EST, November 17, 2022. Registration is

required to attend. Registration is available here and is also linked from the PAMA

events page. Video archives of past PAMA membership meetings can be found on

the event page. Also available on the site are videos of PAMA’s student career

opportunities series of online sessions.

www.theroadieclinic.com

www.pamalliance.org
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